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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

LAS BAMBAS UPDATE 
 
The board of directors (Board) of MMG Limited (Company) announces that there has been an incident 
near to the site of the Company’s Las Bambas operation in Peru. The Company advises that there has 
been protest activity in the Apurimac region along the road which is used to access Las Bambas.  
 
The protests have been instigated by a community 20 kilometres from Las Bambas. The reported 
reasons for the protest include issues concerning the rights associated with the road and involved the 
community blocking the road for a number of days.  Regional and National Peruvian authorities have 
been engaging with the community about the classification of the road for a number of years. During 
the protest, activity escalated and police involvement increased. Sadly it has been reported that one 
community member has died and numerous police have sustained injuries.  
 
Las Bambas management are continuing to monitor the situation closely.  Management are focused 
on ensuring the safety of the people located at the site and the safety of the community. While normal 
rates of production continue, logistics have been temporarily disrupted by community activities 
blocking the road. 
 
The Company will update shareholders in relation to any material developments in due course. 
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